Wood Road 3rd Grade Supplies

Dear Families,

Welcome to 3rd grade! All of the supplies your child will need this year have been provided through a generous offer from the Junior League of Schenectady and Saratoga! These items are not covered by the donation. Please have your 3rd graders bring in the following supplies:

- Headphones (labeled with your child's name)
- Art smock (labeled with your child's name)
- 4 boxes of tissues (100 count per box)
- One container of Lysol or Clorox wipes

The following are not necessary, but if you see them when you are school shopping and would like to donate them to the classroom, we would greatly appreciate it

- Ziploc bags (all sizes)
- Plastic silverware
- Extra markers, tissues, pencils, wipes, etc.

We thank you for your support and look forward to meeting you in September!

Mrs. Damico, Mrs. Lovett, Ms. Smith

& Mrs. Van Volkenburg